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BOMCA carries out two seminars on professional development of national counterparts in the area of human resources management and financial planning and control

 06 September 2016

On September 6-8 two seminars on human resources, financial planning and control will be held in Ashgabat with BOMCA support. Seminars will be facilitated by EU experts from State Revenue Service of the Republic of Latvia and State Border Guard of the Republic of Latvia and will gather respective national staff and experts from State Border Service, State Customs Service, the Ministry of Agriculture and Water Economy and the Ministry of Health and Medical Industry of Turkmenistan. 

The workshop is a part of BOMCA activities aiming to provide  information exchange on management of human resources, financial planning and control in compliance with international standards and replicating best EU models and practices.  It will provide an opportunity to comprehensively evaluate the existing system of human resources management and financial management and control, share opinions and professional experiences and define training needs for possible further on-the- job trainings.  

During the workshop the national experts will present their experience and learn EU best practices in such areas of intra-service management like development of fiscal discipline, budget planning and control, procurement system, remuneration and social benefits. The workshop is expected to contribute to improvements in efficiency of human resources and finance management at the participating border management agencies, which constitutes the core part of effective functionality of the entire agency.
Similar workshops are held in other Central Asian countries and areas for further development are being identified. The latter will lay the grounds for a follow-up study tour to the EU and in-service trainings for middle and senior management staff of border management agencies of CA countries.

First BOMCA operations began in Central Asia in 2003, and since then, BOMCA has strengthened partnership of the Central Asia Governments in the field of border management. The European Union allocated a sum of EUR 33.6 million to BOMCA for the period of 2003 – 2014 and almost EUR 5 million for its 9th implementation phase (2015 - 2018). For more information, please visit www.bomca-au.org or contact Mr. Rustam Berdiyev, BOMCA National Coordinator for Turkmenistan: +993368055707 or rustam.berdiyev.bomca@gmail.com
	
The Programme is implemented by the Consortium of partners led by the State Border Guard of the Republic of Latvia:   
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	This Programme is funded by the European Union
Delegation of the European Union to the Republic of Turkmenistan
Pervy Proezd Myati Kosaeva, 8, Ashgabat. Tel: +993-12-349752

E-mail: delegation-turkmenistan@eeas.europa.eu 


	The European Union is made up of 28 Member States who have decided to gradually link together their know-how, resources and destinies. Together, during a period of enlargement of 60 years, they have built a zone of stability, democracy and sustainable development whilst maintaining cultural diversity, tolerance and individual freedoms. The European Union is committed to sharing its achievements and its values with countries and peoples beyond its borders.
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